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Sue Monette

From: MIKE & CATHIE CORSARO <catpuppy1@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 4:28 PM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: Recycling in Sunriver, PLEASE!

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

Dear Mr. Centola,  
 
I appreciate the opportunity to share my support of side-yard recycling pick up in Sunriver with you 
today.  
 
For years, we have been surprised that a beautiful location such as Sunriver, did not offer its 
occupants the ease of recycling at their homes, since this has been happening in other parts of the 
country for quite some time. An area that is surrounded by nature should be doing whatever it can to 
protect and preserve its surroundings.  
 
There are some advantages that I also see to making this change in Sunriver. First of all, there will be 
a reduction in noise throughout the day, for all surrounding neighbors, including our residence. I could 
go into all sorts of details, but with side-yard pick up, I will not miss trash floating through our yard or 
bottles crashing into containers before and after hours of operation. Another advantage will be the 
simple ease of just putting recycling in a designated container that will be picked up from the home. I 
think this will be especially helpful for properties that have renters. And, I hope that with side-yard pick 
up that Sunriver will be able to get rid of the current recycling area, that has become increasingly 
more unattractive each year.  
 
I look forward to seeing such a healthy change come to Sunriver. This is long overdue, and I fully 
support side-yard pick up in our community.  
 
Thank you,  
Cathie Corsaro  
18 Quelah Lane, Sunriver  
925-484-3225  
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